Please attend the Rebuild By Design Meadowlands (RBDM)
Riverfront Park

Local Design Workshop

Thursday, January 23, 2020
Little Ferry Borough Hall, 215 Liberty St.
Little Ferry, NJ 07643

7:00 - 9:00 pm

RBDM Focus: Riverfront Park
Design

Project Benefits

REDUCE
FLOOD RISK

CULTIVATE
ECOLOGY

ENERGIZE

Join the New Jersey Department COMMUNITY

of Environmental Protection (DEP)

at a Rebuild by Design Meadowlands
Riverfront Park Local Design
Workshop to discuss overall project
improvements and provide input on the
design of a new riverfront park on the
Hackensack River in Little Ferry.

The Rebuild By Design Meadowlands (RBDM)
Flood Protection Project is a comprehensive
urban water management project designed
to reduce the risk of floods from frequent
rainfall events in the Boroughs of Little Ferry,
Moonachie, Carlstadt, and Teterboro, and the
Township of South Hackensack, all in Bergen
County, NJ.

New forcemain
improves
conveyance

Improvements to and creation of
parks and open space enhances
community quality of life

The Riverfront Park component of the project
includes the creation of a new public park.
The design workshop will include discussion
of community priorities for a new waterfront
park as well as preferences on the look and
feel of the future park experience. Green infrastructure
and native planting filter

surface runoff

Pump station directs
stormwater to bypass a

For more information, please visit: _
bottleneck in Losen Slote
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RBDM PROJECT COMPONENTS
FLOOD RISK REDUCTION

@ Losen Slote force main + pump station @ East Riser channel + pump station

ECOLOGICAL + COMMUNITY BENEFITS
@ East Riser ecological enhancement @ Little Ferry Public Library
@ Riverfront Park Jos S

@ Memorial Middle School @ Right-of-w

@ Little Ferry Borough Hall

ay green infrastructure

If language interpretation services are needed
at the meeting, please contact DEP by January

16th at




